



June 17, 2010

Sheldon Greenberg Ever-Green Lighting Inc. 5639 Ch Saint-François Saint-Laurent, QC H4S 1W6

Dear Sheldon,

I want to thank you for the well-executed turn-key lighting project we entrusted to your company for our 500,000 square foot production facility located in Montreal North.

The improved lighting supplied has enabled our employees to better perform their jobs while allowing Dorel to significantly save on our lighting energy costs. The grant received from Hydro-Quebec was exactly as expected and the project was completed on time without any surprises or additional costs.

For these reasons I would strongly recommend Ever-Green Lighting to anyone considering undertaking a lighting conversion project.

Yours truly,

Ira Goldstein

President

Dorel Home Products